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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Work taking place near Hurlstone Agricultural High School 

On Thursday 23 March and Friday 24 March 2023, geotechnical investigations will be carried out on 
the land adjacent to Hurlstone Agricultural High School to inform the future planning of the site. 
 
Several boreholes will be made on site using a vehicle mounted drill rig. The equipment used will be 
roughly as loud as a commercial lawnmower. The test areas will be reinstated to their current 
condition following the works. 
 
The contractors are working closely with School Infrastructure NSW to minimise impacts on school 
operations and have negotiated the access from Roy Watts Road through the farm area of Hurlstone 
Agricultural High School to access the Department owned land. Working hours will be from 7am to 
5pm on both days. 
 
This work is not related to the upgrade at Hurlstone Agricultural High School. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions about this work you can contact School Infrastructure NSW on email at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or during business hours on 1300 482 651. 

Site map 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

